
For Arizona veterans and those who care for them.
Arizona Department of Veterans’ Services

CHANGES IN SERVICES DUE TO COVID-19
The safety and wellbeing of our employees and those we serve is our number one priority. We are 
taking the following precautions at our locations based on the recommendations of the CDC and Arizona 
Department of Health Services. 

ADVS Headquarters
Our headquarters building is closed to the public. All services are still operational and employees are 
working remotely. Main number: 602-255-3373

Arizona State Veteran Homes
We are asking all non-essential visitors to avoid coming to the building unless absolutely necessary, and 
are actively screening all individuals—including staff—who enter. Only with prior approval, families and 
friends who need to visit a resident for critical or time sensitive reasons (hospice-related, medical 
authorizations, etc.) can visit the home. Those visitors will be limited to the specific veteran’s room.
To receive prior approval for a visit, please contact the appropriate home:
Phoenix: Kim Trotta (602-248-1591 / ktrotta@azdvs.gov) 
Tucson: Robert Tunila or Maria Montion (520-638-2150 / rtunila@azdvs.gov or mmontion@azdvs.gov)

Veteran Benefits Counselors (VBCs) 
All physical VBC offices are closed. All VBC staff are working remotely and are still assisting veterans and 
families through virtual appointments, telephone calls and emails. For an appointment call 602-535-1215. 

Arizona Veterans’ Memorial Cemeteries (AVMC)
The administration buildings at all AVMCs are closed. Cemetery operations are still ongoing, but are 
limited to direct interments of caskets and cremated remains. Some committal services are scheduled.
Sierra Vista / 520-458-7144 
Camp Navajo (Bellemont) / 928-214-3473
Marana / 520-638-4869 


